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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
RE: Egyptian Day Workshop 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have managed to secure an Egyptian Day Workshop for the 
Year 3 children, which will run for the whole day on 12th June 2024. The children will get a chance to 
explore high quality artefacts, explore mummification and burial, crowning of a pharaoh, act out 
roles and definitely have a fantastic experience.  
 
This year, we are extremely lucky to have this wonderful experience fully subsidized by the support 
of the Friends team. (£6.66 per child). 
 

Dressing Up 

The children are encouraged to dress up for the day, to really get into character.  Please, please do not 
feel it has to be anything elaborate and we would certainly not want you to go to any great expense, 
the children will have a great day regardless.  Please see overleaf for some costume ideas  
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year Three Team 
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Costume ideas 

 
 


